
  
 
 
 
 
29 September 2023 
 
 
Sreehari K. S. 
fyi-request-24211-18db412d@requests.fyi.org.nz     
 

DOIA 2324-0670 
 
 
Tēnā koe Sreehari 
 
Thank you for your email of 23 September 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following: 
 

I kindly request you to provide the updated list of Accredited Employers with their email address. 
 
Our Response 
 
Please refer to the attached appendix for the list of accredited employers as at 28 September 2023. 
 
Please note that your request for contact email addresses held for each accredited employer is being 
refused under section 18(a) of the Act by virtue of section 9(2)(ba)(i), as it is necessary to withhold 
information which is subject to an obligation of confidence and releasing this information is likely to 
prejudice the supply of similar information, or information from the same source, and it is in the public 
interest that such information should continue to be supplied. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Jack Price  
Manager, Ministerial Services  
Associate Deputy Secretary Immigration Branch 
Immigration New Zealand 
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